[image: image1.jpg]


                                      Nashwaaksis Memorial School

                                                      80 Main St.



         Fredericton, N.B.

E3A 1C4

      506-453-5421

   http://nms.nbed.nb.ca

[image: image2.wmf]




October 2016 Newsletter
Good luck to all of the children that are participating in the Cross Country Meets and practices! 

Wonder Auto Tire is hosting a fundraiser for the Fredericton Community Kitchen School Lunch Program.  You can get your car, truck or SUV undercoated for $50-$65 and all proceeds go to the program.  This offer ends October 8, 2016.

If at all possible, the school neighbors on Johnston Avenue are asking that you use the parking lot across the street from the school rather than Johnston Avenue for drop off and pick up as their street is getting very congested with cars, making it dangerous for your children.  If you do need to use Johnston Avenue, we ask that you only park on the school side of the street so that there is still a lane for the neighbors and others to travel.  Thank you!

Safe Schools Week is October 3 – October 14.  We will be practicing fire drills, bus evacuations, evacuate the building drills and school lockdowns. 
The Earth Ranger Association will be here for an assembly October 12th.

We are partnering with the City of Fredericton to host a Bike Rodeo (Grade 2-5) on October 13th. Details to follow

Nut Free School – just a reminder that our school is nut free, not just peanut free.  We have several children with nut allergies that can be life threatening including hazelnut which is in Nutella.  Thank you for helping us to keep these children safe by not sending food that contains nuts or nut products!

The free Bag lunch and Back Pack program is off to a successful start.  If you would like for your child to participate in either one of these programs, please let the school know.  Thank you to the Fredericton Community Kitchen and school community donations for supporting these programs.
We are going to do a Food Drive for the Fredericton Community Kitchen, the week of October 24th.

The Halloween Howl event will be October 26th.  More details to follow.

October 31st we are suggesting that the children wear orange and black that day rather than Halloween costumes.

Medications:
1) If your child needs to take medication every day at school, a form will need to be filled out by your doctor.  Please pick one up at the school before you go to the doctor if at all possible.

2) If your child is prescribed a temporary medication (for example an antibiotic), there is a form that you need to fill out at the office. Please ask your pharmacist for a duplicate copy of the label on the medication to attach to the form. 

3) If your child needs to use puffers, there is a form for you fill out. Please do not put puffers in your child's bag without notifying us and completing the form. 

There is not any school on October 6th, 7th and 10th due to Staff Professional Learning Days and Thanksgiving.  

Kindergarten Registration is October 11th – 114th from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm here at the school.  Please bring the following:   Birth Certificate, Medicare Card, and Proof of Immunization.
ELF tutoring begins in October for an identified group of grade 2 students.

Enbridge Tutors begin October 19th in the Kindergarten classes.
We are having a Pajama Bash on Friday, October 14th from 3:10 – 8:00pm.  More details to follow.
******************************************************************************************************************************

The following are our school codes that the teachers have shared with the children:

Code of Conduct

I will use helping hands.

I will use kind words.

I will think of safety first.  OR   I can be safe.

I will make good choices.

I will do my best.

Code of Learning

I will do my best work.

I will be prepared and on time.

I will listen when others are speaking.

I will complete my work neatly.

I will ask for help when I need it.

I will wait patiently.

Dress Code

I will wear sneakers or strap sandals not dress shoes or flip flops .

I will wear shorts and skirts that go just above my knee.

I will wear clothing that covers my midriff and bottom.

I will wear shirts and hats with appropriate messages only.

I will dress appropriately for the weather.

I will take my hat or hood off when I enter the building.

I will wear tank tops with thick straps.

I will use unscented products only.

I will wear indoor shoes in the classrooms.

